
Hello Everyone, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that UCP has scheduled a flu/COVID booster 
clinic for those staff that would like to participate. If you choose to 
receive the flu shot, COVID booster or both, you must register by Friday 
(10/13/2023) at 5pm. You can register by clicking the following link and 
completing all fields: 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/NriaLciDi5 
 
Flu shot/COVID booster clinic will be held at Wolstein on 10/20/2023 
from 11:00am- 1pm.  
 
Rite Aid is our vaccination provider for this round and will be setting up 
clinics at Wolstein.  Once you have registered you will receive a 
confirmation email from me with consent form for you to print, complete 
and bring with you the day of the clinic.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me 
directly at bgeorge@ucpcleveland.org or 216-299-6995. 
 
 

Brittany George, BSN, RN  
Manager of Quality and Director of Nursing 
UCP of Greater Cleveland 
(216) 791-8363, ext 1406, office 
(216) 299-6995, cell 
(216) 453-4981, fax 
10011 Euclid Avenue 
Cleveland, Oh 44106 
bgeorge@ucpcleveland.org 
www.oakleafservices.org 
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